

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE City of Duluth Communications Office

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802 218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Don Ness, Mayor

For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309 or Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

DATE: 03/10/2014

SUBJECT: Future use of Jay Street Land and Russell Square Dog Park to be discussed

BY: Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator

Future use of Jay Street Land and Russell Square Dog Park to be discussed.

The City of Duluth Planning Division and the Parks and Recreation Division invites the public to attend a public meeting on the future use of city owned land at 41st Avenue E. and Jay Street. This site was in previous years by the city as a water and gas maintenance facility. Presently the site is vacant and the city is asking the public for their input on future use of the property. The second part of the meeting will be to hear comments from the public about a proposed dog park at Russell Square Park which is located at 42nd Avenue East and Pitt Street. The public meeting will take place on **Thursday**, **March 20 at 6:30 pm in the lower level of the Lutheran Church of the Good Shepherd** located at 1325 North 45th Avenue East.

For more information regarding the Jay Street site contact Charles Froseth at (218) 730-5325 or email Charles atcfroseth@duluthmn.gov. For more information regarding the proposed Russell Square dog park please contact Kathy Bergen at (218) 730-4300 or email Kathy at kbergen@duluthmn.gov.

###